## cr Jane Prentice

Chairman for
Public and Active Transport &
Economic Development

12 January 2008



Tel > 3403 5435 Fax > 3403 4382 Mail > Level 6, Brisbane Square 266 George Street, Brisbane QLD 4000 Email > waltertaylor.ward@ecn.net.au

Mr Paul French Co-convenor BRISBANE CBD BUG GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

## RE: Council's \$100m Bikeways Program

As an important stakeholder in Brisbane City Council's bikeway program, I am writing to advise you of our latest community publication.

Council is committed to fast tracking the rollout of the Brisbane bicycle network with \$100 million over four financial years. This expenditure quadruples the previous yearly expenditure levels and will compress 15 years of network development into just four years.

The Brisbane bicycle network currently consists of over 750 kilometres of on and off road pathways. By 2012, we will have constructed another 100 kilometres of the network as well as more end of trip facilities such as a secure bicycle parking, signage and lighting.

The 'Fast-tracking Brisbane's cycle network' brochure has been designed to better inform the public on some of the key cycling projects Council is undertaking between 2008-2012. It includes a map of Brisbane marked with future projects and a message from Lord Mayor Campbell Newman.

I would appreciate it if you could please distribute the brochure to interested parties. If you require further copies please contact my office on 3403 5435.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Jane Prentice

ane Prentice

Chairman of Public and Active Transport and Economic Development Brisbane City Council

